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Comments Objection- Pollution from Additional Traffic and the site WSCC/045/20 Lower Stumble Exploration Site
Remove drilling fluids and carry out an extended well test My husband and I regularly walk our two
children, aged 5 and 7 years, to and from Balcombe Primary school. London Road, the B2036, is
separated from the school only by the width of the pavement and the school is lower than the road.
The extra traffic will increase pollution levels at the school, especially as it requires over 3,000
additional HGV trips. Most lorries and trucks that go through the village are the smallest classification,
but from our experiences back in 2018 we know that much this additional traffic will be much larger,
with some being as long as the front of the school. These larger vehicles will expose the school
grounds and hence the children, staff and visitors, for example parents dropping off and picking up
children, to higher levels of pollution. We also visit the village playground, a popular place for children
of all ages, regularly. The village is up-wind from Lower Stumble, putting the whole village at risk of
pollution emanating from the site. Given the unnecessary risks to the people of Balcombe, especially
the children and older people, I request that West Sussex County Council denies this application, as
recommended by WSCC planners on the previous application. Sarah Worrall
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